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As an Algona resident, I strongly support the use of the surface water cleanup standard and expect
Boeing to be a responsible neighbor and get the cleanup underway as soon as possible. Natual
attenuation as a lone strategy seems irresponsible, lazy and cheap; it's simply waiting for the
problem to go away on its own. Using enhanced bioremediation to help resolve this problem sooner
is the right thing to do to help the residents and the environment of this area by cleaning up the
TCE. Simply keeping it trapped in the soil and groundwater is not acceptable, it needs to be
properly broken down and eliminated. We do not want toxic, cancer-causing chemicals in our
environment. We do care about this problem still and would like the remediation to start as soon as
possible.


